
  

 

 
23 January 2017 

 
 
 
Re: Construction of modal filters on Belvedere Road and Sanderstead Road, at the junction with Lea 
Bridge Road 
 
Dear Resident/ Business Owner, 
 
As part of our highway improvement works for Lea Bridge Road, we are writing to let you know that 
construction of two modal filters will start on Monday 6 February 2017 to close the following junctions: 

 Belvedere Road and Lea Bridge Road 

 Sanderstead Road and Lea Bridge Road. 
 

The modal filters will allow cyclists and pedestrians to travel through the junction, closing access through 
the junctions to motorists. Road users will have access to properties on these roads through alternative 
routes. 
 
Construction will largely be carried out between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Saturday, and will take 
approximately four weeks to complete, weather permitting. 
 
These works aim to improve access for walking and cycling, improve road safety, prevent non local traffic 
from cutting through residential streets, and generally improve the look and feel of the area. We sent you a 
construction update letter in November 2016 outlining the upcoming works. This information is also 
available online at www.enjoywalthamforest.co.uk/lea-bridge-road 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 

 
Tom Bastin 
Senior Engineer 
Design & Construction 
London Borough of Waltham Forest 
 
Tom.bastin@walthamforest.gov.uk 
0208 496 1027 

  

http://www.enjoywalthamforest.co.uk/lea-bridge-road
mailto:Tom.bastin@walthamforest.gov.uk

